
 

 

Year 18 Issue 101 
Term 3 

July16th , 2021 

SOUTH GIPPSLAND 
SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

www.sgss.vic.edu.au 

 

IMPORTANT DATES for TERM 3 
July 12th – Start of Term three  

Aug 4th  – School Council 

Aug 23rd - Curriculum Day -No students at school    

Aug 24th    – Book Week Dress Up Day – Old Wolds, New Worlds, Other Worlds  

Sept 10th – R U OK Day 

Sept 15th  – School Council 

Sep 17th   – School Concert – 11am start. End of term 3 – 2pm finish  

 



 

 

             Parents and Friends Club 

        EVENTS THIS TERM  
 President:: Michelle Boyle  Secretary: Tona O’Connor Treasurer: Jodie Lennon 

ONLINE STUDENT 
ARTWORK AUCTION 

Stay tuned—More 
details to come!! 

COOKIES IN A JAR 
FUNDRAISER 

Stay tuned—More details to come!! 

       SOUTH GIPPSLAND SPECIALIST SCHOOL:  

       BUS CHAPERONE/DRIVER  CONTACT          
 INFORMATION UPDATED: 2021 

BUS RUN DRIVER CHAPERONE CONTACT NUMBER 

Kongwak Maria Priestley Wendy Green 0417 161 287 

Nyora Bec farmer Kay Hills 0407 405 580 

Welshpool Greg Caple Helen Beasley 
0438 360 418 

Taxi Neil Green Ava Kennedy 0409 006 326 

CHEW TOYS        

FOR SALE 
We have a variety of chew toys for students  

if any parents wish to purchase them. 

Please see Sam or Jodie in the Office.  

 Prices from $18. 



 

 

Well done for displaying the school values this week by  

being friendly,   being safe, being a learner, and being respectful.  

WELL DONE—  



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back everyone. Short week due to Victoria’s 5 day snap lockdown again for Covid 19.  

 

TERM 3 
Term 3 is the start of the UV index coming up so students will need to wear a hat 
if the UV index goes above 3. If your child does not have a hat please order one 
through the office. 

 

LEARNER’S PROGRAM 
Together with the LLEN, the school has secured funding to run a learner’s permit 
program for students with a disability across Bass Coast and South Gippsland 
Shire. This program will run in term 4 one session a week. We are very excited to 
be working so closely with the LLEN. 

 

BUS POLICY 
Students travelling on the student transport bus network have a responsibility to adhere to the 
bus rules. Families are asked to remind their children that travelling on the school buses is a      
privilege and it comes with responsibilities. Once the school receives a number of notices of   
concern, students are suspended from travelling on the bus for a period of time.  

 

BOOK WEEK DRESS UP DAY 
Tuesday, 24th August is Book Week Dress Up Day. Theme this year is Old Worlds, New Worlds, 
Other Worlds. 

 

DENTAL VAN 

The Australian Dental service Van will be visiting on August 16th. If you 
have not returned your form please remember to do so asap.             
Spare forms are located in the office. 

 

COVID RESTRICTIONS IN PLACE AGAIN 
Please follow the DHHS website Covid Safe Guidelines and stay safe. 

School is open Monday and Tuesday for essential workers children and out of home care        
children. 

                               TOGETHER WE GROW.       

           Stay safe and healthy 

Heather Braden           Tania Pell   

Principal           Assistant Principal       


